
 
 

Spare Drivers Needed 
 

 
KVCAP’s Transportation Program is seeking Spare KV Van and Kennebec Explorer Drivers 
for our Skowhegan, Augusta and Waterville locations.  Spare Drivers work on an on-call or 
as needed basis, and the positions have the potential to become regular full-time Drivers.         
 
As a KV Van Driver you are required to have a valid Maine driver’s license.  As a Kennebec 
Explorer Driver you must possess a Commercial Driver’s License with a P endorsement; 
for either driving position you must be at least twenty-one years of age and have at least 
one years’ experience as a licensed driver; a good driving record with no serious or 
recurring moving violations.  Must be physically able to assist passengers in and out of 
the vehicle including passengers using a wide variety of mobility aids, (wheelchairs, 
walkers, motorized three wheeled scooters, etc.) and ability to perform moderate 
twisting, bending, pushing, lifting and carrying parcels weighing up to fifty pounds.   
 
Additional requirements include the ability to pass an Agency approved physical 
examination, pre-employment drug screening, and pass DMV, State Bureau of 
Investigation, Department of Health and Human Services, Fraud and National Sex 
Offender Registry background checks. You also must be able to relate to a wide variety of 
people and maintain a pleasant and helpful attitude at all times. Proof of Covid-19 
vaccination required. 
 
Spare drivers are eligible for earned paid leave accrual. 
 
Interested applicants should send an application/resume to:    
 
 

Human Resources  
Kennebec Valley Community Action Program 

101 Water Street 
Waterville, ME  04901 

 
E-mail: roakes@kvcap.org 

 
 
 

Equal Opportunity Employer 


